
 

 

 

 

FACULTY SENATE MINUTES 

October 6, 2011 

 

The Faculty Senate of the University of North Alabama met October 6, 2011 in Room 102 of 

Floyd Science Building at 3:30 p.m. 

 

President Townsend called the meeting to order and recognized the following proxies: 

 Stephanie Montgomery for Senator B. Garfrerick from Communications, 



D. Senator Statom reported that the Shared Government Document had been revised during 

the summer to insure that the Faculty Senate is now in the shared governance structure. 

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: NONE 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

 

President Townsend shared information concerning proposed revision to the composition of the 

Faculty Development Leave Committee.  (See Attachment B) 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 

 

President Townsend called attention to the announcement sent out concerning the five scheduled 

presentations related to athletics.  These presentations are cosponsored by the faculty and staff 

senates. 

 

Senator Statom moved the meeting be adjourned.  Senator Roden seconded.  The motion passed 

unanimously.  The meeting adjourned at 3:47 p.m. 
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